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SCHOOL SPOTLIGHT – AIRY HILL

Hereisthelatestnewsfrom
AiryHillPrimarySchool.
Nursery
Nursery 2 have been spending
lots of time outdoors, walking,
biking, scooting etc.

We have been looking for
signs of spring and freezing
flowers, planting seeds and
making bird feeders.
Year1
Year 1 has its very own Tiger
King! Miss Locker’s class have
beenspendingtheirtimework-
inghardandmakingthemostof
the lovely sunshine.

Lots of children have been
workingintheirgardens;learn-
ingnewgardeningskills,enjoy-
inghomemadepicnics,playing
with toys and even sketching
theirownflowerbeds.Onefam-
ilyhasevencreatedaCOVID-19
time capsule, to be dug up in 10
years time!
Year2
Year 2 have been busy in maths
looking at length and cm, they
have been looking carefully at
mathsquestionsbutalsomeas-
uring real life objects in and
around their home.

Pupils continue learning
while staying at homes

Year 5 pupils create some tasty treats while staying safe at home.
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They have also been work-
ing hard in English creating
their own recounts, as well as
writing facts about animals of
their choice.
Year3
Year3havebeenbusywiththeir
home learning . It is incredible
toseetheirhardworkanddedi-
cation.

Year 3 members have also
been busying themselves with
activitiessuchasgardening,yo-
ga, and much more.

One of our Year 3 members
hasevenmadeahedgehoghotel
fortheenvironmentteamwhen

we make it back to school.
Year4
During the last two weeks of
term, Year 4 produced excel-
lent work from home carrying
on from their topics from this
term.Theyresearchedclimate
zones and particular climates.

They designed and re-
searched their own Viking
shield andthechildrenbecame
verycreativewhencompleting
a project that linked to their
(sci- fi theme) class topic.

They also enjoyed the fresh
air and created their own ver-
sion oforest schools!

Year5
The pupils in Year 5 have been
learning lots at home. They
have made bird feeders and
observed the birds which have
visited them, started growing
vegetables from scraps and
cooking up some delicious and
nutritious family meals. Most
importantly they are keeping
safe and staying at home.
Year6
Year 6 have been really busy
continuing with their maths
work over our virtual learning
platform and have been using
videosandactivitiestoexplore
ratio.

InEnglishtheyhavecontin-
ued to develop their compre-
hensionandhavebeencreating
descriptivenarrativesbasedon
their previous World War Two
topic.

As wider learning, the chil-
drenhavebeen learningalittle
about evolution and will con-
tinue with this in the coming
weeks and have explored ra-
tioning and events and safety
measures during the Blitz.

All of the children in Year 6
haveshownsomuchdedication
during these uncertain times
and we are extremely proud of
their resilience and mature at-
titudes.

A Year 3 picnic based at home.

During the summer term we start to think about creating entries for our lo-
cal village shows, this year it is uncertain whether these will take place. Not
to be deterred our school community have launched the ‘Airy Hill Country
Show’ (follow on Facebook) here you will find all the usual categories from
baking to waggy dogs and all manner of things in between. The Airy Hill
Country Show is open to the anyone and everyone is welcome to enter.

Year 1 drawing.

Taking part in a home learning session

Model of a space station made from Lego.Seaglass design – a beautiful tree.

Doing some gardening and learning new skills.


